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Local plan progress
At the WNC Council meeting last Thursday, the draft local plan was approved, which means it will be going out to consultation very soon.  You have already had the opportunity to take part in meetings and the consultation on settlement hierarchy, and as I said in my previous report, there will be a lot of information going around about the plan so it’s important to keep track of this because it will affect the whole domestic and commercial development plans for several years to come.   The best example to underline this importance is to highlight the debacle going on around the large warehouses around Towcester, which the previous local plan did not forsee.
The Syresham Truck Stop application will be going to committee, possibly in May, with a recommendation for refusal.
Local Planning updates
Regarding the local AL employment sites, in my report to you on 11th March, DHL was still receiving objections from National Highways and WNC Highways had not completed its report following the latest traffic information submitted.  However, as of last Friday, National Highways are no longer objecting to the DHL application, subject to the imposition of conditions.  The WNC Highways team are currently reviewing their position in light of this and hopefully will report their position by the end of next week.
The National Highways response correspondence is 13 pages long and will be put on the website today.  Their recommendations focus mainly on the A5 Tove roundabout and drainage.   
I don’t have any updates on other sites.
he Planning Policy Team will soon be engaging with Parish Councils about a key part

Dermot Bambridge
Cllr Rebecca Breese, Cabinet Member for Strategic Planning, Built Environment
